
Dear Students, 

CA Sri Lanka is pleased to inform you that the Department of Accountancy of the Wayamba 
University has extended an invitation to our students to attend the Symposium of Accounting 
and Finance Researches (SACFIRE 2018) on 18th May 2018 from 8.30 am to 2.00 pm at the 
Department of Accountancy, Faculty of Business Studies & Finance, Wayamba University 
of Sri Lanka, Kuliyapitiya.  

SACFIRE  kicked off in 2015 as a platform to present and publish the findings of the research of 
undergraduates of the Department of Accountancy of Wayamba University of Sri Lanka. This 
year’s symposium will comprise of two sessions; inaugural and technical sessions. The subject 
disciplines covered at this year’s SACFIRE will include strategic management accounting, 
corporate governance, forensic accounting, financial economics, financial reporting, corporate 
finance, strategic finance, financial crisis, taxation and auditing.   

Having realized the relevant subject disciplines that will take precedence at this year’s 
symposium, CA Sri Lanka believes this is an important forum for CA students to attend and 
enhance their knowledge on these subjects, as it also relates to their study programme. The 
institute has made arrangements to provide transportation to all CA students who wish to attend 
the symposium. Refreshments including lunch will be provided at the event.  

As seating is limited, please note that registration will be on a first come first served basis. 
Therefore, please email your confirmation of attendance (With contact no) to 
lakmini.perera@casrilanka.org  and anagi.rambukwella@casrilanka.org on or before 14th May 2018. 

Yours sincerely, 
THE INSTITUTE OF CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS 
OF SRI LANKA     

Aruna Alwis     
CHEIF EXECUTIVE OFFICER/SECRETARY 
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